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cc: Rocco Simonetta

Mr. Todd Nelson,

| want to Thank You for supporting PepsiCo’s Global Community Service
Project during the week of August 24, 2009. We are very thankful to have such a
caring and supportive group of individuals from your organization during our 4 day
event. | know what the costs are to have the services you donated with your staff
and we would not have had such an impact with this facility without you and your
team supporting it.

The Administration staff of the Boys & Girls Club of Dundee Township has a facility
now that they can look forward to each day and are proud of when they walk into
work each morning. Your support to the electrical, wall demolition, plumbing
upgrades, ceiling patching and all the other miscellaneous tasks your staff supported
truly made the difference at this facility.

| sincerely thank you, Bill Braddock, Marc Nelson, Tom Bowles, Juan Montano, Sam
Abboreno, Gonzalo Jaramillo, Bob Swissler & Raffi Shahrikian for all their time and
talents with this project. You have a proven team that has outstanding values.

Thanks again for everything.
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Steve Ehardt
Sr. Manager Facility Operations
Barrington Global R&D
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